Mary Alice Russell, superintendent for McMinnville schools, has contested our
temporary variance allowing us to use the vacant WESD buildings at the western
edge of McMinnville. Our variance would have allowed us to hold school at the
WESD site for the remainder of this school year. If MAR gets her way, we will be
kicked out of McMinnville by the end of January. Our children have been through
enough with the fire, the loss of our building, and subsequent jockeying around
finding suitable places to hold school. |f there were 2 suitable site within the .
Amity district, we would have utilized it.

My children attend EHCS because they were failed by the traditional public school

system. Once again, if MaryAlice has her way, they are being failed again...by a
district they aren't even attending.



